Axelson, John

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 10:03 AM

To: Tom Peterson’

Subject: RE: Mondt #1 Water Incident - Spill #2214613
Tom,

COGCC has assigned spill tracking #2214613 to the release at the referenced location. Please submit a Form 27 with soil
disposal documentation, monitor well installation and groundwater sample results when you have completed that
work. Reference the spill number on future correspondence related to this release.

Thank you,

John

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Qil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: Tom Peterson [mailto: TPeterson@bonanzacrk.com
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2011 3:44 PM

To: Axelson, John

Subject: Mondt #1 Water Incident

John,

We had a water line incident at our Mondt #1 location. It was mostly berm contained with about 1 BBL escaping through
a rodent hole in the berm wall. | was hoping we could report it all on the form 19 from LT Environmental but we ran into
shallow ground water and the results on the water came back slightly elevated for Benzene. We are treating the water
and going to install the monitoring wells and start sampling. The soil results came back clean.

Thanks,

Tom Peterson

Engineering Technician
Bonanza Creek Energy, Inc.
410 17th Street, Suite 1500
Denver, CO 80202
720-440-6113 - office
720-982-8574 - cell

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Specialist



